
Manitoba Hydro is currently undertaking the first new 

generating station in 20 years, building Wuskwatim G.S. 

in northern Manitoba. 

Come hear Terry Armstrong, Department Manager of 

Wuskwatim Construction talk about the process of building 

a $1.3 billion dollar, three unit 200 MW generating  

station set to begin producing power in 2012. 

Building a new Generating Station: Wuskwatim 

Generating New Power - Wuskwatim 

W I N N I P E G  W O M E N  I N  E N G I N E E R I N G  

Cost is $5 for IEEE members and  
industry and free for students. 
 
Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
Register by Friday, October 8 by 
emailing Jordan Sylvestre at  
Jordan.sylvestre@gmail.com.   
 
Include your name, IEEE status and 
company or school. 
 

October 12, 2010 
Manitoba Hydro Place  
360 Portage Avenue 
Doors Open 6:30pm 

Presentation at 7:00pm 

http://www.hydro.mb.ca 

Visit us on the web at  
http://ewh.ieee.org/r7/winnipeg/wie/ 


